
Castle Donington College 
Deputy Chief Executive – East Midlands Education Trust: Mrs Lisa Walton    
Vice Principal:  Mr Nathan Barratt 

                    
  

  

 

 

Mount Pleasant, Castle Donington, Derby, DE74 2LN 

T: 01332 810528   Email: postroom@cdcollege.uk 

 

9 April 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Please may I clarify some aspects of school policy as follows: 
 
Mobile Phone Policy 
The school is a mobile phone free site.  This means that mobile phones should not be 
seen, heard or used during the school day or anywhere on the school site.  If a student 
has to bring a phone into school because of journeys to and from school, these should 
be switched off (not on silent) and kept securely in bags or lockers.  
Please note, the school does not take any responsibility for loss, damage or theft of 
mobile phones bought onto the school site.   
 
Uniform 
Full details of the school’s uniform policy are clearly posted on the school’s website.  
Castle Donington College - Uniform (cdcollege.uk) 
Please be aware that Heads of Year will be addressing any uniform issues over the coming 
half-term. This should allow students enough time to re-adjust to expectations where 
standards have slipped.   
 
Please do not be offended if we feel the need to contact you for support with ensuring 
that your child meets with expectations.  
 
I appreciate your support in ensuring that standards at Castle Donington College are as 
we all expect. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Paul Daly  
Assistant Vice-Principal 
 
 

https://www.cdcollege.uk/page/?title=Uniform&pid=31

